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ROAD WORKS ON SECTION OF SH3
CARROLL STREET, TE KUITI

Transfield Services Ltd of Hamilton, on behalf 
of the New Zealand Transport Agency, is to 
carry out full width road reconstruction and 
resurfacing works along a section of SH3 on 
Carroll Street Te Kuiti; between the George St 
and King St intersections.

Work is to commence on Tuesday 7 April 
2015 with an expected completion date 
(weather permitting) of 17 April 2015, and 
will be carried out during daylight hours 
Monday to Saturday.

The works comprise removal of the existing 
pavement and its replacement with cement-
treated roading aggregate prior to surfacing.  

Due to the necessity to complete the project 
in two halves, the site will be restricted 
to one-lane traffic, with the opposite lane 
diverted down Rora St.  

Traffic will be managed through the site but 
short delays can be expected and for the 
safety of motorists and site staff, Ward St will 
be closed between Carroll St and Rora St, for 
the duration of the project.

Transfield Services Ltd advises that 
construction operations will cause some noise 
and vibration and regrets any inconvenience 
caused. Vehicle access to and from all 
properties will be maintained at all times 
and it is important that road users follow 
directions of site Traffic Management staff.

Any queries or concerns regarding this work 
should be addressed to Transfield Services 
(Roads) office, telephone  07 846 9600. 

If an urgent response is required outside the 
normal business hours of 8am to 5pm, the 
Transfield Services State Highway Emergency 
Telephone 07 848 0055 should be used.


